
 

 

April 2, 2013 

 Please feel free to email us at SAPAssociation@gmail.com with any questions, comments, or 
additions to the weekly email. Thanks! 

 

MEETINGS 
GENERAL: SAPA’s next General meeting will be held on Monday, April 8th in Graham Hall, 
Room 176. See everyone there! 
 
UPDATES AND EVENTS 
INVEST IN THE PUBLIC SERVICE, SCHOOL OF PUBLIC POLICY AND ADMINISTRATION’S (SPPA) 
SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER: This Thursday, April 4th, SPPA invites you to attend our Invest in 
Public Service: SPPA Scholarship Fundraiser. The event will begin at 6PM at the Courtyard Marriot 
(400 David Hollowell Drive, Newark, DE 19711). The fundraiser features a cocktail social (cash bar), 
live auctions, raffles, and appearances by special friends, as well as music and fun activities. Tell 
your friends, family, colleagues, and anyone interested in public service. Tickets for the event can be 
purchased here for $35.00 ($10.00 for students). If you cannot make it to the event, please do not 
hesitate to designate a gift to the School’s Scholarship Fund** here.  
**Please specify that you would like your donation(s) to benefit the School of Public Policy and  
Administration’s (SPPA) Scholarship Fund. 
 
SAPA SWINGERS: It’s not too late to join the SAPA Swingers, SAPA’s intramural softball team! Join 
our team by clicking here. (Students must create an account before joining the team). The season 
schedule is as follows: Thursday, April 4 at 9:45PM; Thursday, April 11 at 9:45PM; and 
Thursday, April 18 at 5:45PM. If you have any questions, please contact Allison Rice 
(ricealli@udel.edu). 
 
WILMINGTON ART LOOP: SAPA invites all members to join in attending the Wilmington Art Loop on 
Friday, April 5th from 6PM to 9PM. The Wilmington Art Loop is a fun, free, monthly event held in 
downtown Wilmington in the Market Street and Trolley Square areas. Local artists keep their shops 
open late and provide food, beverages, and music. Come and enjoy the great culture of Wilmington, 
and interact with your fellow students! SAPA will assist in organizing transportation to Wilmington 
from Graham Hall. Please email Kathryn Lonczewski at klon@udel.edu if you would like to 
participate in a carpool leaving Graham at 5:15PM 
 

SAPA BAKE SALE, SAVE THE DATE: It’s that time again!  SAPA invites everyone to roll up your 
sleeves and pull out your best recipes for the Monday, April 15th Bake Sale!  More information will be 
available in next week’s mailer on how to sign up and where to purchase the delicious baked goods.  
Please contact Cimone Philpotts (cimonep@udel.edu) with any additional questions. 
 
 
Thanks. 
SAPA BOARD 
(Nathan Roby, Kathryn Lonczewski, Cimone Philpotts, Ama Nyame-Mensah, Rachel Linstead-Goldsmith, 
Allison Rice, Jennifer Lazo, Jennifer Nichols, Matthew Parkhurst, and David Carter). 
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